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April 16, 2024 
 
 
Ms. Linda C. Bridwell  
Executive Director  
Kentucky Public Service Commission  
211 Sower Boulevard  
Frankfort, KY 40601  
 
Re:  Merger of AT&T Corp. and AT&T Enterprises, Inc. Interim Tarriff Adoption 

 

Dear Ms. Bridwell, 

 

 This letter is to notify the Commission of the temporary adoption of AT&T Corp’s tariffs 

by AT&T Enterprises, Inc. This adoption is a temporary interim step pursuant to the solely 

internal merger transaction referenced above--the details of which AT&T set forth in its notice 

letter to the Commission dated February 15, 2024. This temporary adoption of tariff is effective 

while AT&T awaits documentation of finalization of the underlying transaction from the 

Secretary of State, at which time the internal merger will conclude as set forth in the February 

15, 2024, notice.  

 

Should the Commission or the Commission Staff have any questions, please feel free to 

contact John Tyler at (404) 889-4711. 

 
 

Respectfully submitted, 

John T. Tyler 

Attorney for AT&T Kentucky 
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